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We are upgrading the Porter Street, Liverpool Street (Lincoln Highway) and Railway 

Place intersection in Port Lincoln. The $4.5 million upgrade is jointly funded by the 

Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) governments as part of the Heavy Vehicle 

Safety and Productivity Program. 

Following on-site investigations and initial planning, a proposed concept design has now been 

developed for the intersection.  

The proposed concept design includes the installation of traffic signals as the preferred treatment, as it 

best achieves:  

• increased safety for all users throughout the intersection 

• improved traffic movements throughout the intersection 

• new pedestrian (push button) crossing facilities 

• improved footpaths for better access around the intersection 

You can view the proposed design over the page, or on the project website at 

www.dit.sa.gov.au/PorterStreet  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/PorterStreet
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Proposed concept design 

 

Have your say 

We would now like to hear from you to gather local insights to inform the detailed design. You can 

provide your feedback by taking a short survey on our project website. You can also provide your 

feedback in person or discuss the project further with our team at the Port Lincoln Tafe Library, 

2 London Street, Port Lincoln. Our team will be available:

• Thursday, 27 June 2024 any time between 4pm and 7pm 

• Saturday, 29 June 2024 any time between 11am and 1pm 

Feedback on the proposed concept design will be open until Sunday 14 July 2024. 

Further information 

If you would like to register to receive project updates, have any questions or to provide feedback on the 

project, please:  

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/PorterStreet 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/PorterStreet
mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au

